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 2nd October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  
HALLOWEEN DISCO 

 
We will be holding our annual Halloween disco in the lower hall over two nights again this 

year, and would love to see as many children as possible attend. The days and times are as 

follows:- 

 
Monday 21st October 2019 

Reception 3.20pm – 4.20pm 

Year 1 4.30pm – 5.30pm 

Year 2 5.30pm – 6.30pm 

Tuesday 22nd Ocotber 2019 
Year 3 4.30pm – 5.30pm 

Year 4 5.30pm – 6.30pm 

Year 5 /6 6.30pm – 7.30pm 

 

The price for each child is £3.50 and includes drinks throughout the disco and a glow stick. 

This has now been added to the School Gateway, our preferred method of payment and we 

do ask that payments be received before Friday 18th October 2019. If anyone has any 

concerns regarding payment, please contact the office. Please note: We are unable to accept 

cash on the night. 

 

Reception Class Parents. If your child is attending the disco, you do not need to pick them up 

until 4.20pm on this day. If your child wishes to bring an outfit to change into for the disco, 

please provide this, in a carrier bag, clearly marked with their name and class. Children not 
attending the disco will need to be collected at the usual time of 3.15pm. 
 
We would ask that all parents use our crowd friendly, entry and exit routes on the night.  

Enter via the nursery gate on Pound Avenue and Exit through the lower playground gate. 

Children should arrive no earlier than their session time as stated above and will be ready to 

collect from the reception gates on the lower playground. We do ask that you arrive 

promptly at the end of their session. No child will be allowed to leave unless an adult is 

there to pick them up. 

 

Friends of Fairlands will be selling hot drinks, hotdogs and sweetie bags, during the evening, 

so do bring some money with you. Prices start from £1.00. 

 

We look forward to seeing the children in their Halloween costumes, and what we’re sure 

will be a great evening! 

 

Yours sincerely 

Friends of Fairlands 

 

 

 

http://www.fairlands.herts.sch.uk/

